
N E W S L E T T E R 



 
State Director 

David “Junkyard” Jackson 
State.director@abatega.org 

Northern Regional Director 
Wayne Nunez 

abateofgad3@gmail.com 

 Southern Regional Director 
Trea Burgstiner 

trea709@yahoo.com 

Legislative Director 
Wayne Nunez 

abateofgad3@gmail.com 

Treasurer 
Janet Heaney 

treasurerabatega@yahoo.com 

Membership Director 
Ann Crenshaw 

membership@abatega.org 

Activities Director  
Donna Nunez 

activitiesdirector10@gmail.com 

State Secretary 
Tim Farmer 

secretary@abatega.org 

State Sargent At Arms 
Stephanie Cruwyes 

XLchopper@hotmail.com 

ABATE Legal Advisor 
Steve Murrin 

www.americanbikerlawyer.com 

ABATE Georgia Lobbyist 

Wayne Nunez 
404.210.1988 

Website Administrator 
webmaster@abatega.org 

Newsletter Editor 
Donna Nunez 

MRF Representative 
Wayne Nunez 

Assistant MRF Representative 
Rachel Peterson 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

DISTRICT 1 

https://www.facebook.com/ABATE-of-

Georgia-District-1-372659083113605/ 

DISTRICT 1WEST 

https://www.facebook.com/

abategad1W/ 

DISTRICT 2 

https://www.facebook.com/people/

ABATE-of-GA-District-2/100066585791713/ 

DISTRICT 3 

https://www.facebook.com/

ABATEGA.d3/ 

DISTRICT 4 EAST 

https://www.facebook.com/

abatega4east/ 

DISTRICT 4 WEST 

https://www.facebook.com/

abatega4w/?ref=bookmarks 

DISTRICT 5 

https://www.facebook.com/

ABATEGA.d5/ 

DISTRICT 5 NORTH 

https://www.facebook.com/

abategad5N 

DISTRICT 6 

https://www.facebook.com/

groups/555242154636096/ 

DISTRICT 7 

https://www.facebook.com/Abate-of-

Georgia-District-7-246309632417954/ 

DISTRICT 9 

https://www.facebook.com/

abategadistrict9/ 

DISTRICT 11 

https://www.facebook.com/Abate-of-

GA-Dist-11-259684410728091/ 

DISTRICT 13 

https://www.facebook.com/

AbateofGaDistrict13/ 

DISTRICT 15 

https://www.facebook.com/

groups/1678902582341023/ 

 

CURRENT INACTIVE DISTRICTS 

1-8-10-12-14 

Interested in opening and organizing a 

district? Contact State Director 

CLICK on link below for information. 

ABATE of Georgia Does Not Endorse Any Advertiser or Product In This Publication 



ABATE of Georgia's mission is centered on educa-
tion. We preserve the freedom of the road by pro-
tecting the rights of all motorcycle riders through fair 
and reasonable legislation; education and public 
awareness. 
We promote a positive public image of the motorcy-
cle riding community. Our members are from all ar-
eas of the state, from all walks of life, who ride all 
makes of bikes. ABATE is not a club, it is a 501(c)
(4) nonprofit educational organization. We are affili-
ated with national groups like the American Motor-
cyclist Association (AMA), the Motorcycle Riders 
Foundation (MRF) and the National Coalition of Mo-
torcyclists (NCOM). 

The thoughts and opinions expressed in this newsletter are those of 
the individual contributors alone and do not necessarily reflect the 
views of the ABATE of Georgia  board and it’s members. 

MAILING ADDRESS 

1875 Old Alabama Rd. BOX 230 

Roswell, GA 30076 

ABATE of Georgia 

HOTLINE 

1-404-213-2386 

Call the HOTLINE anytime 
for any info or to contact any officer 

ABATE of Georgia encourages all members to submit letters, 
articles or cartoons they feel may be of interest to fellow mem-
bers. ABATE of Georgia supports the rights of ALL motorcy-
clists, ABATE of Georgia does not endorse any products or 
services other than its own. 

All articles and photo’s within 
the contents of this newsletter 
and our website are the prop-

erty of ABATE of Georgia 

You may not use them with-
out the express written con-
sent of the newsletter editor, 
webmaster or the association 
board. 
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 Well folks it's finally happened,  

The Rollin‖ Wheels of Freedom 

newsletter is back….Been long 

overdue for ABATE of Georgia. 

 

A lot of the old timers know me 

but for the newer members let 

me give you a little insight on 

me. I have been a member of 

ABATE of Georgia for 34 years 

this October. I have served as 

the DC for District 11 for about 25 

of the 34 years. I was Southern 

Regional Director for about 5 years beginning in 2015 and have served as the State 

Director for the past 2 years. I own Jackson's Lawn Services here in Savannah and 

have owned businesses in Florida at one time. I served in the military from 1972 thru 

1975. Besides my love for motorcycles I have owned and raced numerous drag cars 

and raced in the NHRA... Professional Drag Racing Association as well as 10.5 Out-

law and Extreme Outlaw Pro Mod series. I believe that no one should dictate the life 

style we choose or jeopardize our right's to the freedom of the roads. We may not 

always succeed in our endeavors of getting legislation passed in the House or Sen-

ate, however I look at it as I did when i had my racing team, it's a competition and 

when you hit victory lane it's a sweet win, Not just for ABATE but for the motorcycling 

community as a whole. So people don't get discouraged when we have to com-

pete for what we want. If you think about it, life is a competition and you have two 

choices. Put it in the trailer and take it to the house, or look at what adjustments 

need to be made and go back and go for the gold. Ya'll Keep it safe out there and 

don't forget in this heat, You can get just as dehydrated riding as you can doing 

anything else. So take breaks hydrate and enjoy the ride. 

 

Junkyard 

From the 
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Long Island ABATE Does Not Endorse Any Advertiser or Product In This Publication 

1)… To initiate , endorse and sponsor 

educational programs such as rider 

safety, public awareness, legislative and 

affirmative action and, individual free-

doms and rights. 

2)… To create and promote a positive 

public image of motorcyclists and motor-

cycle groups and to dispel and disprove 

media hype, unfounded propaganda 

and the ―Hollywood‖ image. 

3)… To encourage goodwill and mutual 

understanding among motorcyclists, law 

enforcement personnel and the general 

public. 

4)… To serve as an information source on 

matters pertaining to current laws, pend-

ing legislation, personal rights, political in-

clinations of elected officials and their 

constituents, and voter awareness. 

5)… To act as a central responsive 

agency to devise and coordinate rec-

reational, legislative, educational, and 

charitable activities 

MEMBERS PLEASE SUBMIT 
Articles..Pictures..District Information 

Pictures.. Run / Party / Shows 

This is YOUR publication. 

 
PLEASE SEND ALL INFORMATION TO 
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Welcome to Georgia 

 

Hello all, well this is new for me, not being a free-

dom fighter, being a newspaper man. So, let’s 

start with a little background, for those of you 

who do not know me. I have been riding motor-

cycles for over 50 years and been in and around 

the motorcycle world in Georgia for the last 30 + 

years. I have owned and ridden everything from 

Honda to Harleys and at this time ride a Victory 

CCT. As of November 2021, I was appointed as 

State Legislative Director for ABATE of Georgia, 

and as of January 2022, I was appointed as State 

Rep. for the Motorcycle Riders Foundation (MRF). 

Of which I take both positions very serious and will 

work hard to ensure that what’s important to the 

members is translated into action. OK, enough about me, that’s not why you came here, so let 

me tell you a little about what’s been going on. 

 

Georgia has built a great leadership team as well as a very dedicated Legislative team. Together 

we have focused our efforts on moving our agenda forward. 

With the Georgia General Assembly in recess, the time is now to build or rebuild the relationships 

that have been so important to achieving the goal’s we have set. Due to this being an election 

year, the question is, who or what do you start with? 

Currently there are 5 House Bills and 4 Senate Bills that we are following very closely. Bills that have 

the possibility of making major changes to how we ride, repair and in general, enjoy our way of 

life. At this time those bills are set to be reintroduced in the upcoming 2023 session. 

With the 2023 session rapidly approaching, ABATE of Georgia stands at the ready to work with our 

Legislators on the issues facing us in the future. Ready to introduce ideas and bills such as, Lane 

Filtering, Motorcycle Profiling, and Increased Penalties for causing a motorcyclist death or serious 

injury. 

 

Recently members of ABATE of Georgia traveled to our Nation’s Capital to work with and learn 

from the MRF, during Bikers Inside the Beltway. The team set 

appointments with our Legislators to discuss issues facing both 

the MRF and ABATE of Georgia. We met with 10 of our Legis-

lators and or their staff. We discussed everything from Profil-

ing, E-15 fuel, to Autonomous Vehicles and more. While in 

Washington, one of Georgia’s Legislators introduced a bill 

HR7731 that will improve the transparency of the type of fuel 

you chose.  

For more information about what your ABATE is doing,  

―GET INVOLVED‖ 

Wayne Nunez 
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Welcome all to the new and better.. 

 “ROLLING WHEELS OF FREEDOM” 

It’s been a while, but it’s back better than ever. This is the monthly 

newsletter of ABATE of Georgia, this is where you will find what’s 

happening in and around ABATE of Georgia. This being the first is-

sue of the new ROLLING WHEELS OF FREEDOM, you will find an intro-

duction to your elected officers, past events, and rides, as well as 

upcoming rides and activities in and around the state. We hope 

you find what is important to you and share with your friends. We 

encourage you to get involved with your local districts, support the 

local ABATE events and rides.  

Each district is encouraged to host local events and rides and get 

involved with other local organizations to support and participate in 

their events and rides. 

 This being an election year for ABATE, all state officers will be run-

ning for their respective office. We would love to see every member 

get involved to support the candidate of their choosing. The elec-

tion will be held at our regular meeting location on the first Saturday 

in August, (08/06/2022). For those who cannot attend in person, ab-

sentee ballots will be mailed to all members. If you have not re-

ceived yours, one can be requested from the Secretary @ secre-

tary@abatega.org We hope you enjoy your new ROLLING WHEELS 

OF FREEDOM 

Donna D. Nunez  

abateganewsletter@gmail.com  

Ride safe! 

Donna Nunez 

Editor 
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Hey everyone we are very excited about getting our newsletter back. We need input and pic-

tures of your events to put in our newsletter, we need advertisers too.  

Yes, this is your newsletter as much as it is mine. This is your hardworking State Membership Director 

Ann Crenshaw :) , this has been my job for years and it ain't always easy. My husband and I got 

ABATED when we joined back in 2007. I enjoy what I do and I stand with all bikers to keep our 

rights to ride enjoyable. I am the one that takes your info, enter it into ABATE'S data base. Once 

you are in the data base I print your cards and get your card in hand. ABATE of Georgia is 

working hard for all who ride, and work hard at our capital in Atlanta. Our membership is what 

keeps our mission going, the more members we have the louder our voices are at the state level. 

So if you are reading this you are a member, if you are not go to our website Abategeorgia.com 

and become a member. $5.00 Jr, $20.00 single, and $35.00 for couples, and you can do PAYPAL 

online. If you are a member and have an issues with your membership, feel free to contact me 

at … membership@abatega.org I will do what needs to be done to correct anything with your 

membership. Look forward to see ya’ll one day on the highways and the by ways til then…. 

Ride Safe and Stay Safer .... Ann Crenshaw  State Membership Director 

From the 
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I’d like to formally introduce myself in this New and Exciting first digital reissue of the Rolling Wheels 

of Freedom. Hi, I’m Stephanie Cruwys and I’m a motorcycle addict. I moved to Georgia in late 

1997and after doing all the responsible adult things got involved in ABATE of Georgia’s reopening 

of District 15. Since a district can’t open without certain required officers, I volunteered to be dis-

trict secretary. I held that position and later district coordinator position. I have also been legisla-

tive coordinator simultaneously. Unfortunately, our district struggled with involvement and invest-

ment and D-15 went inactive. Our district FB page continued to share applicable and important 

information regarding legislative events and other motorcycle related events. Somewhere along 

the line (I forget when) Junkyard, now state director, D-11 DC at the time nominated me for State 

Sgt at Arms. Honestly, I thought he was joking, I accepted and won the election. I didn’t even 

vote for myself. But, here I am, 3 or 4 elections later. D-15 is back active and I am the district treas-

urer. I have always been active in motorcycle significant legislative issues. Back home in the 80s 

involved in Anti-profiling activities as well as Helmet Choice activities. At present, I take every op-

portunity to participate in legislative actions, riding annual to New Orleans for the GMMALAR 

fundraising event and recently to Washington DC for the MRF Bikers Inside the Beltway. I’ve been 

riding for 40 plus years and am a staunch supporter of the goals of ABATE of Georgia and our leg-

islative agenda.  Stephanie Cruwys  State SGT at ARMS 



Janet Heaney TREASURER 
 Janet Heaney State Treasurer Abate of 

Georgia since August 2020. I have been a 

member and volunteer of Abate since 2005, 

originally from Long Island Abate. I have 

taught the MSF course and have 30+ years 

in the accounting field. I currently ride a 

Street Glide Special and loves long distance 

rides. 

Hi everyone, Donna Nunez  here, just want 

to introduce myself and let you know that 

we have an exciting rest of the year with 

some State events and local District 

events. A little about me, I have been an 

ABATE of Georgia member for six years 

and the State Activities Director for the last 

three. My position oversees all the District 

events, rides and outings. I'm always open 

to ideas to continue moving the organiza-

tion forward. In in the coming issues of Roll-

ing Wheels of Freedom we will be high-

lighting years past events with pictures 

and stories, so be on the lookout for that 

as well. If you have anything to contribute 

email me at …. 

abateganewsletter@gmail.com  

and we'll work on getting it into the news-

letter.  
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DISTRICT 2  

 

COMING ACTIVITIES 

July 10th..Abate meeting at Wolf Creek BBQ 

2:00 p.m. 

August 6th..American Legion Ride in Homer 

details TBA 

August 7th..Abate meeting At Pitts Park 

Clarksville 2:00 p.m. It's Anthony's birthday 

and District 2 Membership Appreciation 

September 10th..Fallen brothers poker run de-

tails TBA 

October Lupus Car and Bike Show 10am Alto 

 

 
 

DISTRICT 2    continued 

We discussed a July 2nd group ride to 

wheels through time for the holiday 

more details TBA 

We began discussions and planning 

for an Annual Legislative Ride. 

 

District 2 is a sustaining member of MRF 

as of June 2022.more details TBA 

We began discussions and planning 

for an Annual Legislative Ride. 

 

District 2 is a sustaining member of MRF 

as of June 2022. 
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DISTRICT 3    continued DISTRICT 3  

 

On May 28th 2022 ABATE of Georgia 

District 3 led a group of 11 motorcycles 

on a trip from Southern Devil Harley-

Davidson in Cartersville Georgia to 

Barber vintage Motorsports Museum in 

Birmingham, Alabama. Lunch was en-

joyed at Marty's GM also in Birming-

ham. Taking Scenic Highway 411 and 

traveling over 300 miles round-trip 

proved to be a successful day another 

great ride with some amazing people. 

 

Our next event is our High Mileage 

Challenge, how many miles can you 

ride in one month? See the flyer for de-

tails and come join us. It doesn't get 

any simpler than signing up and riding 

your motorcycle, and you could possi-

bly take home half the  pot. 

 

ABATE of Georgia District 3 meets the 

4th Sunday of every month at Los Ar-

cos Mexican Restaurant  

1010 N. Tennessee St.  

Cartersville, GA 
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DISTRICT 3    continued 
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Abate District 5 North has had a busy Spring.  We started off the year by celebrating 

our 10th Annual Frosty Balls Ride.  We had a great turnout and presented Law-

bike.com out 2021 Sponsor of the Year award. 

 

 

 

DISTRICT 5 
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DISTRICT 5  continued..Check out our 1st Annual Legislative Ride and cookout.  We 

had a lot of folks to join us for this one.  We were lucky to have Brian ―Skinny Bob‖ 

Clifford and Wayne Nunez as our presenters and it was very informative.  Y’all need 

to come out for our next one!Sorry that the group photo was taken after many had 

already left. 
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DISTRICT 5  continued...We had loads of fun on our Annual Joker Poker Ride! 

 

Awesome day at Covington Bike Fest! 
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DISTRICT 5  continued… 

That’s not all folks!  We joined CMA for 

their Blessing of the Bikes and Run for 

the Son, The Athens Litas for their birth-

day party, Scooter Tramp Cycle 

Camp for their Meet and Greet, and 

you can find us at bike nights all over. 

Abate District 5 North meets Monthly 

on the 3rd Tuesday, 7 p.m. at Cycle 

World of Athens. 

 

Our District Officers: 

District Coordinator and Activities Di-

rector: Mary Ann Callahan 

Secretary: Tammy Gray 

Treasurer and Safety Director: Glenn 

“Doc” Hurley 

Membership Director and Legislative 

Director: Cam McCallister 

Road Captain: Elden Kasmier 

Assistant Activities Director: Cindy 

Tatkovsky 

Sargent of Arms: Harry Jones 

Photographer: John “Cowboy” Craig 

 

We would like to give a big shout out 

of Thanks to our amazing sponsors, 

Lawbike.com & Ready To Ride Motor-

cycle Magazine. 

DISTRICT 6  

June meeting attendance was down 

due to several people out of town. 

Great South Harley Davidson owner 

Gene Evans death was a shock to 

the motorcycling community. His 

business has been a great supporter 

of this community for several years. 

Hopefully his legacy will bring contin-

ued success to his business as well as 

continued support to the motorcy-

cling community. 

 

District 6 has had several discussions 

concerning ABATE’s involvement in 

the education process at local High 

Schools Drivers Education classes. This 

is at least partially due to a member’s 

recent motorcycle crash. The cage 

driver’s first words after the crash 

were of course ―I didn’t see you‖. We 

feel ABATE should get more involved 

at the state level to attempt to influ-

ence High Schools Drivers Education 

classes to change their curriculum to 

include several hours of motorcycle 

awareness.  

 

District 6 was successful in having the 

city of Senoia name May, Motorcycle 

Awareness month. This coincides with 

Georgia adopting the same thing in 

2008. Kevin Brooks was instrumental in 

getting this done and would like to 

brink up how easy it was. District 6 en-

courages all members to get in-

volved early to get the same thing 

done in other cities and municipali-

ties in the state. ABATE has the forms 

available. All we need to do is con-

tact them. 
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DISTRICT 9  

District 9 in Columbus hosted a 

Membership Drive Cookout on 

Wednesday, June 8th. 10 current D9 

members attended along with two 

former members and their families 

as well as some interested parties. 

We re-signed those two former 

members and added a third to the 

current roster.  The food, fun and fel-

lowship was enjoyed by all.   

DISTRICT 13 

District 13 says hello to all fellow ABATE 

members around the state!  We are 

still up and running thanks to members 

Ann and Dennis Crenshaw! We meet 

the first Sunday of the month at 2PM at 

the Wiregrass Farmer Office located in 

downtown Ashburn. Let me tell you a 

DISTRICT 13  continued 

The Ashburn Fire Ant Festival was up 

and running this year after COVID. It's 

always held the fourth Friday and Sat-

urday in March. I've never seen so 

many people in one small town! It was 

a welcomed sight! District 13 has al-

ways put on a Poker Run on the Satur-

day morning of the event. This year 

was no exception. We saw new faces 

as well as old and let me tell you it is so 

good to see old friends again. Unfortu-

nately Billy ―Hawkman‖ Hawkins 

passed away last year and we sure do 

miss him! He came to every meeting 

and every event.  

 

Earl the Pearl and Dennis, our District 

Coordinator led the pack while Ann 

and helper ―ants‖ kept everything 

from flying off the table. Well, almost 

everything but the tickets and money 

were held down carefully so, we 

earned a little bit$  to send to the 

ABATE State Office.  

 

For the past few years we have re-

named the poker run to the ―Roger 

Musselwhite Memorial Poker Run‖. 

Roger passed away a few years ago 

and we want to honor him because 

he gave so much to District 13 ABATE 

as long as he was alive and the District 

was alive! 

Each year in May we have a fund-

raiser for the District.  We sell BBQ 

Chicken plates in Ashburn.  Well, 

sometimes I think they sell themselves 

because we always have lots of cus-

tomers to come by with cash in hand.  

They follow their noses to the best 

smelling BBQ Chicken ever grilled 

thanks to Earl the Pearl Perry.  

DISTRICT 10 

District 10 meets on the 4th Satur-

day of the month at Earnie's 

Lounge 706 North St. Vidalia, GA at 

1pm. For more information contact 

Lacey Poole at 902-805-1778 

DISTRICT 11 

District 11 meets on the 2nd Sunday 

of each month at 3PM. 

VFW Post 660 in Savannah 
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DISTRICT 13  continued  

It was a lot of  tiring work and each 

year we wonder how we do it but it 

gets done!  Thank you to Ashburn and 

Turner County residents for stopping 

by! 

We did have a little extra help this year 

thanks to Earl's daughter Chrissy and 

her husband Mike along with my two 

sons, Scott and Andy.  Thank you so 

much for your help! 

We want to give a shout out to Junk-

yard over in District 11 – Hello Junk-

yard!  Thank you to all who keep the 

STATE rolling including our Ann 

Crenshaw the State Membership Di-

rector.  She and Dennis have worked 

hard for ABATE for as long as they 

have been members.  Ralph Snyder, 

we are praying for you! It was good to 

hear some names of long time mem-

bers who have stepped up to the 

plate!  Thank you to the new ones as 

well. Our generation is dying out but 

our legacy will live on with the younger 

members who are committed to fight-

ing for bikers rights!.  

 
District 13 will meet again on August  7th. 

 

Keep On Keeping On! 

Sheila George/Secretary 
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DISTRICT 13  continued  

DISTRICT 15  

On June 3rd, District 15 participated 

in Downtown Brunswick's First Friday 

that occurs each month with 

bands, car show, closed off street 

for vendors.  We set up a booth next 

to the car show and got 4 new 

memberships.  We plan to do this for 

the next few months to make our 

area aware of ABATE in Geor-

gia.  We also have an Awareness 

Ride Scheduled for July 23rd.  It's a 

50/50 donate what you want to the 

pot, and whoever wins gets half the 

pot.  I've enclosed some pictures 

from June 3rd, and our ride flyer.  

DISTRICT 15   continued 

AUGUST 5th –14th 



When you join you receive your ABATE patch,  

membership card, welcome letter and insurance. 

A friendly entrance into the biker community 

Join the cause & become a member today ! 

…What are the membership rewards ?  

FAMILY SINGLE 

ABATE of Georgia  
Association  

State Membership  
ANNUAL DUES INFORMATION 
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ABATE of Georgia  

MEMBERSHIP FEES 

Individual Membership $20 
12 

Months 

Family  Membership $35 
12 

Months 

Junior Membership 

( 16 and under) 
$5 

12 

Months 

Lifetime Membership  $300 10 Years 

   

   

   

   

http://abategeorgia.com/ 

Members Receive… FREE 

$2,000.00  Accidental Death & 

Dismemberment Life Insurance 

Policy. 

 Applications are sent bi-annually 

to current members with the option 

of purchasing additional coverage 
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How Much A Motorcycle Paint Job Should Cost 

How Much Does It Cost to Paint a Motorcycle 
If you recently purchased a used motorcycle or have had a bike for years that needs a paint job, you might 
be wondering where to start and how much it is going to cost you. Used motorcycle values can retain their 
cost relatively well, but sometimes prices of motorcycles can be low if someone is looking to offload their 
hog quickly. However, occasionally the repairs and bring a bike back to life can be expensive. 

Luckily, there are a few options to save you money if you are looking to paint your ride. If you have the 
means to spend, getting a professional bike paint job or even a custom one can be ideal. Doing your own 
paint work is an option that is worth considering, too. 

Regular Paint Jobs 
Standard paint jobs for motorcycles will vary and are contingent upon your location, the shop through which 
you have the paintwork done, and your particular bike. Typical price ranges for having a motorcycle painted 
vary from around $300 to $1,600. 

Much of this price depends on how much work needs to be done to your actual bike before the painting can 
occur. If you just want a standard coat of paint and your motorcycle is in flawless condition, the price will be 
much lower. If you are not so confident in your DIY skills to paint a bike yourself, hiring someone to do it for 
around $300 can be worth the money. 

Custom Paint Jobs 
If you want to do more than just give your ride a rudimentary coat of paint and you want a custom job with 
detailed work such as flames stripes or other intricate designs the cost will naturally be much higher. Prices 
vary depending on location, the artist, the type of shop you decide to go through, as well as the bike. 

The average range for custom paint jobs on motorcycles can be around $800 To $2,500 depending on the 
detail of work. For high-end bikes and exceptional custom paint jobs, the cost can skyrocket to anywhere 
from $15,000 to $30,000 depending on the painting. 
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Dear SMRO’s 

 

MRFA&E is reaching out to all State Motorcyclists’ Rights Organizations (SMRO) re-

questing that they find a young activist in their organization worthy of a Young Ac-

tivist Scholarship (YAS) recognition. The individual nominees are active in riding, mo-

torcycle safety, education and rights, plus help your SMRO reach out to others. 

 

A YAS Winner receives expenses paid to the 2022 Meeting of the Minds Conference. 

There they will be introduced to SMRO leaders, attend workshops, even help with 

the conference, and take back a wealth of information to their state. Not only do 

the YAS winners receive group recognition, but they are also the future of motorcy-

clists’ rights advocacy, rider safety and education. 

 

This is your SMRO’s opportunity to recruit younger riders into your organization to rec-

ognize the your rider in your ranks who go the extra mile to help your organization. 

Young riders are the future holders of the Flame of Freedom needed to preserve 

rider education, our motorcycles and our lifestyle. 

 

There are a lot of great candidates for the YAS Award. Thank you for sending us 

your nomination as soon as possible. 

 

PLEASE CLICK ON LINK BELOW TO DOWNLOAD APPLICATION 

 

https://mrfae.org/young-activist-scholarship/yas-application 

 

SUBMIT APPLICATION 

REGULAR MAIL:  P.O. BOX 581 Big Lake, MN 55309 

EMAIL: secretary@mrfae.org 

 

While you look at our website, please donate to the Young Activist Scholarship fund. 

Deborah Butitta 

Founding Chairman 

Motorcycle Riders Foundation Awareness and Education Inc. 
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2020—Christopher Beals (ABATE of Arizona) Hailey Farmer (ABATE of Illinois)..2019—

NONE..2018 – Jordyn Hanson (SD) & Andrew Nugent (SD)..2017 – Haley Wilson (NC)..2016 – 

None..2015 – Alyssa Eagan (CO), Luke Johnsen (CO), Holly Hurst (VA)..2014 – None.. 2013 – Tim 

McCall(WA)..2012 – Kevin Finnegan (CO) and Rachel Zell (CO)..2011 – Charity Stuart 

(AZ)..2010 – Katie Gross (MN), Jeremiah ―Sheepdog‖ Parent (ID) and Lorie Butler (SD)..2009 – 

Jonathan Propson (WI) and Ben Vincent (AR)..2008 – Jeramie Barrett (IA), Mike Salathe (SD), 

Matt Huls -(SD)..2007 – John Thomas ―J.T.‖ Boone – President, Raleigh Chapter, CBA/ABATE of 

NC. Sunrise ―Sonny‖ L. Pitsch – ABATE of Wisconsin, St. Croix Valley Riders. Molly Su ―Monsoon‖ 

Van Daele, District 15, ABATE of Iowa..2006 – Shawn Dickie of ABATE of Alaska, Aaron Meyer 

of ABATE of Indiana, Justin Crawford (The Kid) of ICMS (Idaho Coalition for Motorcycle Safety) 

and David Duffy of ABATE of Iowa...2005 – Robert Cuthbertson of ABATE of California and Jen-

nifer Lynn Basden of ABATE of South Carolina..2004 – Crystal Maney of CBA/ABATE of North 

Carolina 

ABATE of Georgia Does Not Endorse Any Advertiser or Product In This Publication 
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TEE SHIRTS $20 

(Black or Gray) 

 

HATS $25 

 

TANK TOPS $20 

(3 Colors) 

 

HOODIES $40 

)Black or Gray) 

 

LONG SLEEVE  

TEE SHIRT  $25 

(Black or Gray) 

 

LONG SLEEVE 

Dri-Loc SHIRT $30 

(ORANGE) 

Dual sided yard signs are be-

ing offered for sale by 

A.B.A.T.E. of Georgia  for 10.00 

each. Put them in your yard or 

the yard of your business! For 

now, we will make them 
available at meetings ex-

clusively.  

The new A.B.A.T.E of Georgia Embroidered 

Back Patch is available now!  

Men’s size 14 ½‖ wide $30.00 

Ladies 12‖ wide $25.00 

SMALL 5‖ wide $10.00 



Provided by... 

Provided by... 

P.O. Box  188  Centerport, NY 11721 

ADVERTISING SPACE AVAILABLE 

Contact us….516.359.1894 

provided by... 
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